
Dear Council,

I strongly support the earlier opening of the Mona Vale Market.

I feel that this would benefit both traders - who spend many hours packing, unpacking and 
travelling so as their loyal customers can come to the area to buy their produce, and the buying 
public who not only spend money at the market, but in the local district as well.

Thank you for your consideration.

Gwenda Miles.
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